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23rd February 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I trust you are all well.  As you will be aware, Prime Minister Boris Johnson has indicated that all 
schools shall return from March 8th onwards – this is incredibly positive news. 
 
What do we know so far? 
 

 The Government has not stipulated testing for primary aged pupils.  However, we will 
continue to monitor the guidance carefully. 

 Staff across the school will continue to take a COVID test twice a week at home. 
 

We are very excited to welcome all of our children back to school again and can’t wait to work 
towards a more normal approach to school life. 
 
We will, no doubt, be receiving a lot more information from both the DfE and West Sussex in the 
next few days, so will be in contact with you again soon.  These updates will be essential as they will 
indicate how we can safely operate with all children back at school. 
 
The staff will be discussing our plans to open to the whole school in the next few days and will make 
all necessary preparations. 
 
It leaves me to say, that we will continue to deliver a full and exciting curriculum both at school, to 
the key worker children, and remotely, to the children at home.  Looking forward to the 8th March 
when we can have our Stedham school family back together again. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Malcolm Meaby 
Headteacher 


